
On March 31, 2007, about 7 p.m.,
Newport News police responded to a
shooting in the 2100 block of
Chestnut Avenue. Officers found
Michael "Mikey" Zylberberg
suffering from a gunshot wound. He
died at the scene. The investigation
revealed 17-year-old Michael was
leaving a store when two unknown
suspects began shooting and ran.
The investigation remains ongoing.

COMMUNITY WALK South Precinct

If you know something, please say something.
Submit a tip to the Crime Line at  www.P3Tips.com.




Crime Line tipsters may remain anonymous and are never required to testify in
court. Tips that lead to an arrest could be eligible for a cash reward up to $1,000.

If you would rather speak directly to an officer, please contact any of the below:

Detective T. Allen

(757) 928-4246
allentb@nnva.gov

Lieutenant R. Fish
(757) 928-4202

fishrs@nnva.gov

Captain Randall Petrosky
(757) 928-4201

petroskyre@nnva.gov

UNSOLVED HOMICIDE


